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September 2021 
 
To all WDHS parents and guardians, 
 
We invite you to join the WDHS Parent Council for the 2021/2022 school year, and are looking forward to a 
great year ahead!  The first meeting will be held via MS Teams on Sept. 28th at 6pm.   
 
Anyone interested to join and participate is asked to please complete one of the forms attached (indicate 
your interest in being a regular voting member, or perhaps nominate yourself or someone else for one of the 
other roles noted) and scan (or take a picture) and return it to the school via email 
to waterdown@hwdsb.on.ca by no later than 2pm on Sept. 24th.  Council meets 7 times in total throughout 
the school year on the 4th Tuesday of the month, excluding Dec. and Jan.   
 
An email invitation to the first meeting will then be sent out to all interested individuals. 
 
Thank you in advance, and we are looking forward to seeing members from last year as well as welcoming 
new parents to the group for the upcoming year. 
 
WDHS Parent Council 
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